
  
  
  

  
To   Our   DZ   Friends,   Family   &   Guests,   

  
We   are   excited   to   announce   that   Forno   Bistro   will   be   re-opening   on   Thursday,   January   14th.   

  
During   our   brief   closure,   we   performed   a   deep   clean   and   sani�za�on   of   the   en�re   
restaurant.   Addi�onally,   all   our   employees   have   received   a   Covid   Test   and   have   all   

subsequently   tested   nega�ve.   We   remain   fully   commi�ed   to   ensuring   a   safe   dining   
experience   and   will   con�nue   following   all   CDC   recommended   distancing,   capacity,   and   

cleanliness   guidelines   and   protocols.     
  

The   safety   of   our   employees,   their   loved   ones   and   our   guests   will   always   be   our   top   priority   
and   we   will   remain   resolute   in   our   efforts   to   keep   our   restaurants   safe.   

  
We   are   grateful   for   your   support,   your   confidence   and   your   trust   in   us   to   keep   you   safe   and   

healthy   when   at   our   restaurants.   We   look   forward   to   serving   you   and   seeing   you   again.   
  
  

  

    

    

  
  
  


